RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC.

Bowling Committee March 2, 2017

The meeting was called to order by Chair Ron Smith at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.

PRESENT: Chair Ron Smith, Co-Chair Stella Van Ness and Committee Members Jim Powell, Sharon McCauley, Fred Jones, Darrell Larson, Gail Giordano, Bruce Lamb, Chet Sharpe, Sun City Hall of Fame President Lovie Tiedje and Sun City Bowling Association President Roger Beebe

RCSC STAFF: RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson

GUESTS: RCSC Board President Rich Hoffer

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY: The Summary from the February 2, 2017 meeting was approved.

Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling: Randy reported on employee and management liquor training school attendance in February. Liability, conduct and reporting of incidents were discussed. New software update is complete with equipment installed for credit/debit card acceptance. The ball cleaning machine at Lakeview Lanes is currently being repaired. Information on spring tournaments and the Sun City Open have been mailed and are also posted at both Bell and Lakeview Lanes.

Don Meyer, USBC League Director: Don reported on upcoming tournaments and informed the Committee that information on all tournaments is available at all metro area bowling centers.

Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President: Lovie informed the Committee that this year's Annual Banquet was a success with good attendance and she is currently working on the 2018 Annual Banquet.

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger informed the Committee that current membership is at 697 and discussed the upcoming tournaments.

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 9:34am.

Next meeting: April 6, 2017 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room

Respectfully Submitted,

Darrel Larson, Secretary